Laura Rupprecht

Subject: FW: Letter supporting playground for Campbell Dr/Cemetery Rd

From: Emma Foste

Sent: September 10, 2022 11:43 AM

To: Willie Popp <wpopp@uxbridge.ca>

Subject: Letter supporting playground for Campbell Dr/Cemetery Rd

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Councillor,

| would like to submit this letter on behalf of my dad, Stephen Foster, who lives on Campbell Dr. in regards to the
council meeting on the parkette issue. He wishes he could be there on Monday but unfortunately will not be able to
attend in person.

Thank you for all your efforts,

Emma



